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I have grown up and lived in, surfed in the Ballina area for the last 38 yrs I have a trade business in 
the area and also a young family, the shark issue is making my family consider leaving the area and 
exploring new options and hobbies. As I can see housing prices dropping and local businesses folding 
especially after seeing how quiet the area was through the school holidays 
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